
Flora ECE news for the week of 9/7/21 

This week in ECE we are learning all about the letter 
F, the color red, the number 2, and our Core vocabulary 
word of the week is “stop”.  We began our letter art 
last week, I hope that you can keep these so that you 
can make an alphabet book at home for your student.  I 
hope all the students and parents / caregivers enjoyed 
our extended break!  We are so very happy to have the 
cooler weather here we are enjoying every moment of 
playing outside!  

 The Illinois State Board of Education announced last 
week that we are able to offer remote learning during 
periods of extended absences once again.  I will be 
sending home more information on your students google 
sese.org email so that they may use it to enter into 
our virtual classroom, and receive email links during 
these periods.  It will be the same email used last 
year if your child was in our classroom.   I will try 
to have the classroom up and going by the end of this 
week hopefully.  It will include the songs and online 
learning links we use in the classroom.  You are 
welcome to use these at any time to reinforce the 
learning themes we have here in the classroom at home.    

Please feel free to send a jacket for mornings when the 
temperature is cooler.  As always thank you for sharing 
your child with us!  Mrs. Edwards and ECE staff 

 


